
 
 

  October 28, 2015 
   

 

 

Charles Fadel 

Founder and Chair, Center for Curriculum Redesign 

Visiting Practitioner, Harvard University 

Graduate School of Education 

Cambridge, MA 01451 

 

Dear Charles— 

The National Association of Independent Schools is pleased to support the Center for 

Curriculum Redesign, which is engaged in important conversation to reconsider and 

rethink K-12 curriculum for today’s and tomorrow’s schools. The success of our 

students will be reliant upon an education framed by the very pillars of 21
st
 century 

education that the Center is espousing: knowledge, skills, character, and meta-learning. 

NAIS schools play a critical role in the K-12 sector, and we believe that learning and 

teaching will be strengthened by the work of the Center. We look forward to working 

with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John E. Chubb 

President 

 


